
Newsletter No 15 

 

Dear Parents 

Only 8½ days to go – but who’s counting! 

Just a few reminders before the end of term:  

End of Year Family Disco on Friday 15th July between 6pm and 8pm.  Don’t forget to 

purchase your tickets. 

20th July 9am – Come along to our End of Year Celebrations – a mixture of music, 

song and a celebration of achievements. 

20th July – Dust off your dancing shoes and join us at 2.45pm for Maypole (Y2s) and 

Country Dancing (whole school)  

21st July – End of Year 1.30pm 

We restart on Monday 5th September. 

Please return all signed report pages by July 15th to enable the staff to complete their 

filing by the end of term. 

Two requests please for September:  

1) No large bags/rucksacks to be brought to school.  The cloakroom areas are not 

large enough for bags which usually end up on the floor, becoming a trip hazard. 

2)  Please label all sweatshirts/cardigans.   

If you need any sweatshirts/cardigans please let us know ASAP as an order will be 

sent this week. 

If you are unable to attend any of our end of year events may we take this 

opportunity to wish you a wonderful holiday and we look forward to working with you 

again next year. 

Holiday Homework – all children in the school will be given some work to do over the 

holidays.  The Library Reading Challenge is again up and running.  It is very easy to 

sign up for the Challenge – just go along to your local library and start reading.  

Reading every day of the holiday should be a pleasure.  Six weeks holiday is 

equivalent to approximately ½ a term – too long not to do anything.  Please help us 

in keeping your child’s learning going throughout the summer. 

The lost property box will be outside until the end of term.  Any left-over clothing will 

be re-cycled on Thursday 21st. 

 


